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ROLLER SKATING 

Our roller skating outing will be on Saturday, December 4.  Leave time 

from Trinity School will be 6:30 p.m.  Return time will be around 10:00 

p.m.  We will skate from 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. 

The cost will be $20 and includes your skate time, rental and some 

money for the snack bar.  Sign up in the Youth Room.  Friends are 

welcome to attend.  Drivers will be needed. 

“For unto us a child is born.  For unto us a Son 

is given.” 

FROZEN:  THE MUSICAL 

The trip downtown to see “Frozen:  The Musical” will be Saturday, 

December 18.  We are going to purchase 10 tickets for the 7:30 p.m. 

performance.  Eight of those tickets are already accounted for.  Only 2 

remain.  You can contact Mr. Grady to reserve your spot or to see if 

there are any tickets remaining.  The cost will be $25 per person.   

WINTER SKI RETREAT 

Things are falling into place for our Winter Retreat.  Due to the high prices at the Kalahari, we have shifted back to the 

Great Wolf Lodge.  We will leave at 12:00 p.m. (a little later than previously thought) on December 28th and should return 

around noon on December 30th. 

The cost for the trip is $250 and money can be taken out of your account to cover the cost.  Everything is included in the 

price except for souvenirs and specialty food. 

We will ski at Cascade on Wednesday the 29th.  Lift ticket, lesson, skis and helmets will be provided. 

A mailing was sent out requesting information.  Please return them ASAP. 

OPEN YOUTH ROOM 

We will have back-to-back Sundays of Open Youth Rooms.  December 12 will be a regular Open Youth Room with fun, 

fellowship, food and devotion.  On December 19 we will have our Christmas Party.  You will need to bring a White 

Elephant gift and a $10 gift card to exchange.  Both evenings will begin at 6:30 p.m. and conclude at 8:00 p.m. 

 

A RECENT SUCCESS 

Good Luck to all those taking 

finals in December. 

 

Congrats to all those on 

Honor Roles and High Honor 

Rolls. 

 

 

 



NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING – JULY 2022 

On November 1, our registration for the Youth Gathering will be mailed.  We will be sending 14 students and 4 

adults to Houston to join thousands of other participants in this event.  Sometime in January we will start to get 

updates on what will be happening and what we will need to do. 

When the airline ticket window opens (probably in January) a ticket will be purchased for all participants.  Our 

hotel assignment will come in the spring. 

Our “Gatherings with Grady” will begin in January.  This will give us an opportunity to go through some planning 

as a group and to walk through the theme of the week, “In All Things”. 

Please continue to work on your account.  Remember the cost of the trip will be around $1100. 

WEEK OF HOPE 

The trip next summer for the current sixth and seventh grade students will be to Kenosha, Wisconsin the week of July 24-

29.  This will be a week of working with some agencies in the Kenosha area doing some compassion projects.  The cost for 

the week will be $450 and includes everything except souvenirs.  You can sign up in the Youth Room.  For more 

information you can contact Mr. Grady.  We need to register by December 15. 

 

PIZZA SALE – JANUARY 

Our Annual Pizza Sale through Little Caesars will begin at the beginning of January.  You will receive a special mailing for 

this fund raiser.  Our goal is to sell over $150 kits.  Watch your mail for more information. 

 

  

 


